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About file - It is better to give adequate care to fewer people than to broaden coverage & do it badly. It 
gives people a false sense of security just to bolster a politician's bragging rights. A short term benefit -
so do right by the people... serve the indigent as needed and dont create a larger pool of dependency. 
Fewer people help their families when they can pretend that government is doing it for them. false hope 
is inhumane & medicaid is already a disappointment
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